
 
 
 

 
TERMINATION OF S$500,000,000 MULTICURRENCY MEDIUM TERM NOTE 

PROGRAMME 
 

 
The board of directors (the “Directors”) of Hiap Hoe Limited (the “Company”) refers to the 
announcement dated 22 May 2013 in relation to the establishment of a S$500,000,000 
Multicurrency Medium Term Note Programme (the “Programme”). The Company wishes to 
announce that it has terminated the Programme with effect from 6 October 2025 as the 
Company has access to other financing options such as bank financing and internal cash 
resources. 
 
Accordingly, the Company’s appointments of DBS Bank Ltd. as Arranger, Dealer, Issuing 
and Paying Agent and Agent Bank, DBS Trustee Limited as Trustee and all other 
appointments pursuant to the Programme will cease with effect from 6 October 2025. 
 
There are no notes issued and outstanding under the Programme. 
 
 
By Order of the Board 
 
 
Ong Beng Hong 
Joint Company Secretary 
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